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COUNTY OF EL DORADO 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

October 9, 2017 

Board of Supervisors 

Mel Pabalinas, Senior Planner fJZ­
Continuance of Piedmont Oaks Estates 

Agenda of: 

Project File Nos. Z12-0010/PD12-0002/TM12-1510 
Legistar No. 15-1470 

October 10, 2017 

Based on the applicant's request, staff is recommending continuance of the above referenced 
project off-calendar so staff can update and re-circulate the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative 
Declaration for the project to reflect revised traffic impact analysis. Following the conclusion of 
the 30-day re-circulation of the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration for public review, 
the project would be re-scheduled at the next available Board of Supervisors public hearing 
agenda. 
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10/9/2017 Edcgov.us Mail - Piedmont Oak Estates 

Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us> 

Piedmont Oak Estates 

Jim Davies <j854davies@att.net> Thu, Oct 5, 2017 at 3:38 PM 
To: Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us> 

Mel 

Per our conversation I request the continuance of the BOS hearing in order to recirculate the CEQA document in order to 
update it to the traffic study findings. 

Thank you 

Jim Davies (925)984-1222 

Sent from my iPhone 
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